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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from TWGS! ! 

We are happy to announce that our STEM Club is now up and running, and students are already 
diving into the world of Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics with enthusiasm. We 
are committed to providing our students with innovative and enriching experiences in STEM 
education. 

To offer even more opportunities for students to explore and practice hands-on STEM, we are 
opening the club for additional hours after school. This extended time allows students to stay back 
and enjoy more in-depth projects, activities, and collaborative learning. 

The fee for these extra hours is Rupees 1,000/-. This is separate from the amount already paid for 
the club during regular school hours. These extended sessions will enhance your child's learning 
experience, providing more time to engage with challenging concepts and exciting projects. 

If you would like your child to participate in the after-school STEM Club sessions, please ensure the 
fee is paid at your earliest convenience. We believe this investment will provide your child with 
valuable knowledge and experiences that will benefit them both academically and personally. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to your child's education. If 
 

you have any 

questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact Ms.Aditi Negi 
(8630720708)

Note:- School will not provide transportation for the extended hours. 

Regards, 


